
From:  Sheri Hellard <shellard@mac.com>

Sent time:  05/29/2020 02:27:12 PM

To:  mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; vince.bertoni@lacity.org; mindy.nguyen@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.ryu@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project
 

Please extend the public comment period for the Hollywood Center Draft EIR.  It is inconceivable 
to give such a short amount of time to review the 12,400 page document.  There must be time to 
allow for fully informed public participation by extending the public comment period by a 
reasonable amount.  

The amount of traffic on Franklin avenue without this project already makes it close to impossible 
to get out of my neighborhood of The Oaks during rush hour in the morning and the evening.  

Thank you,

Sheri Hellard
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